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From: Zahn, Aaron F. - Managing Director/CEO <zahnaf@jea.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 3:55 PM
To: David.Stevens@hklaw.com
Cc: michael.cavanaugh@hklaw.com; J. Allen   Maines
Subject: Re: JEA -- Restructuring Options

I’ll call you. Please be careful of email.  

Aaron F. Zahn 
JEA 
Managing Director & Chief Executive Officer 
zahnaf@jea.com 
(312) 286-1040 
 
On Jul 30, 2019, at 3:15 PM, "David.Stevens@hklaw.com" <David.Stevens@hklaw.com> wrote: 

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email.] 

 
 

Aaron, 
  
Allen informed us that he had spoken with you yesterday and that you had asked us to research 
whether anything in the PPA could be problematic with two privatization options.  Can you 
confirm that the following accurately describes these two options? 
  

 Option 1:  Leave the PPA behind in old JEA with enough of the electric system so that it 
can collect rates and charges from retail customers and continue making payments to 
MEAG under PPA. 

 Option 2:  Have the PPA stay with old JEA as a wholesaler but sell all the electric 
system.  Old JEA enters into a Wholesale Power Sales Contract with NewCo who resells 
the output to customers.  Payments flow from NewCo to old JEA to MEAG. 

  
Does this accurately describe the two options?  Are we missing anything?  Mike and I are 
available for a short call to discuss if that would be helpful this afternoon at 4:00, 4:30 or 5:00 
pm. 
  
Thanks, 
  
David Stevens | Holland & Knight 
Senior Counsel 
Holland & Knight LLP 
1180 West Peachtree Street, NW, Suite 1800 | Atlanta, Georgia 30309 



2

Phone 404.817.8546 | Fax 404.881.0470 
david.stevens@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com [hklaw.com]  
________________________________________________ 
Add to address book [hklaw.com] | View professional biography [hklaw.com]  

 

 
 
NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) 
to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the 
e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an existing client of H&K, do not 
construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific statement to that effect and do not 
disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a client, 
co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-
client or work product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality. 


